
 
Letter of Support – HB 1568 

Thursday, January 30, 2025  

  

Chairman Schauer and members of the House Veteran and Government Affairs,   

  

For the record, my name is Cale Dunwoody, and I have the distinct pleasure of serving as the Vice President of 
Public Policy for the Fargo Moorhead West Fargo Chamber of Commerce (FMWF Chamber). On behalf of our 
over 1,700 members, I respectfully offer testimony in support of House Bill 1568.  
  

At the FMWF Chamber, our mission is to protect and promote business, inspire individuals, cultivate communities, 
and influence action. We support opportunities, such as this, which allow businesses and the State’s economy to 
reach new heights of productivity and value. By expanding relationships between North Dakota and trusted allies, 
our state can enhance trade partnerships, increase academic exchanges and diversify economic interests.   
 

We urge the committee to give this bill a DO PASS.   

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter and your commitment to North Dakota.   

  

Sincerely,   

  

Cale Dunwoody   

Vice President of Public Policy   

Fargo Moorhead West Fargo Chamber of Commerce   

 

 


